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Restoration of the roof, balustrade and gutters on the Farrand addition is underway. 
Completion of the gutters continues to be delayed due to the injury suffered by the 
craftsman making the gutters. 

Given the success of the recent fundraising event, A. B. & J. R. Hodgkins will be asked 
to quote additional phases of the project so we can make a determination of what to 
proceed with next and set a date for work to begin. 


